ALAN WILSON
ATTORNEY GENERAL

April 24, 2025

Chief Mark Keel

South Carolina Law Enforcement Division
P.O. Box 21398

Columbia, SC 29221

via email to TRobertson@sled.sc.qgov

Re: Online Political Fundraising Platforms such as ActBlue

Dear Chief Keel:

This Office has received information regarding allegations involving Online Political
Fundraising Platforms such as ActBlue. Accordingly, the Office is requesting that an
agent or agents be assigned to conduct a preliminary inquiry into this matter. Please
have whichever agent is assigned contact me and Senior Assistant Deputy Attorney
General Creighton Waters.

Thank you for your attention to this matter and do not hesitate to contact me with

any questions or concerns.

Regards,
5T 2

Alan Wilson

cc:  CDAG W. Jeffrey Young (via email)
DAG Donald J. Zelenka (via email)
SADAG S. Creighton Waters (via email)
SLED Major Tommy Robertson (via email)
SLED General Counsel Adam Whitsett
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